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IMPORTANT DATES 

Wednesday 4 May 

Seymour College           
Information Session 

3.30pm 

 

Friday 6 May 

Mothers Day Stall 

Primary & Inclusive Ed 

 

Tuesday 10 May 

Secondary Cross Country 

 

Friday 24 June 

Curriculum Day 

Pupil Free 



Seymour College acknowledges Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples as the traditional custodians of 
the land and acknowledges and pays respect to their elders, past and present. 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Welcome to Term Two!   

We have completed our Anzac Commemorative Services this week and my thanks to all involved with organising 
and presenting to our students. 

Gnarly Neighbours has also been a great success, with students engaging in new skills. 

Enjoy the term ahead and please be aware of the changes to 
the Covid-19 restrictions.  Rapid Antigen Testing is still required 
for the first four weeks of term.   

Please refer to the information below. 

 

Kind regards 

Gail Hardman - Executive Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

Dear parents and carers, 

The department and our school are strongly encouraging all staff and students to take part in the 
rapid antigen testing program. Tests should be conducted twice a week, on school days, at home, for 
the first 4 weeks of Term 2. For specialist schools, tests should be conducted five days a week (on 
each school day), for the first 4 weeks of Term 2.  

Rapid antigen testing is helping students and staff return safety to school and ensures positive cases 
are identified as quickly as possible. The more staff and students we have performing the tests, the 
more protected our community and our school will be. Tests can be collected daily from the General 
Office between 8.30 am – 4.00 pm. 

The rapid antigen testing program along with other COVID safe practices, is giving us confidence that 
we are doing everything we can to ensure students and staff are safe, and that our school will remain 
open.  

I strongly encourage you to discuss rapid antigen testing with your children to help them understand 
how they can reduce COVID-19 transmission risk for their health, and for the health of others. If you 
have questions, you can call the Department of Education and Training’s COVID-19 hotline 1800 338 
663. When we all work together as a community, we will have the best chance to keep children 
healthy and reduce the risk of them catching and spreading COVID-19. 

Kind regards 

Kirsty Hare and Brooke Wessels 

School Nurses 


